ASBCS Online Platform Migration
&
Submission Timeline

Dear Chapter Representatives,

This is an important reminder that tomorrow is the final day for Charter Representatives to
submit or have access to ASBCS Online.

Charter Representative access to ASBCS Online will be turned off to allow for the data in
the legacy system to be migrated to the new system. If a Charter Holder needs to submit
an amendment during the shut off, please contact your assigned EPM for guidance.

Assistant Director of Agency and Charter Holder Operations, Daniel Cobin, is leading this
transition effort with the assistance from several members of our Board staff. If you have
any questions, please contact Dan via email at daniel.cobin@asbcs.az.gov and watch for
our continued progress updates.

%Lg
Ashley Berg

Executive Director
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